
 

 

Huw Irranca-Davies AM 

Chair of the Constitutional and Legislative Affairs 

Committee 
National Assembly for Wales 

11 October 2017 

Dear Huw, 

European Union (Withdrawal) Bill 

Please find enclosed correspondence I have sent to Members of Parliament in 

relation to the European Union (Withdrawal) Bill. 

It is based on our previous work on the associated White Paper and the 

subsequent evidence gathering that we conducted with you and the Constitutional 

and Legislative Affairs Committee.  

I look forward to continuing discussions about how we might coordinate our work 

on the Bill. 

Yours sincerely 

 

David Rees AM 

Chair of the External Affairs and Additional Legislation Committee 


